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FOR YOUR DIARY 
Nov 
 
Mon  25     Early Birds End 
Fri     29     Lolly Drive Goods Arrive 
      Book Club Orders Close 
 
Dec 
Mon    2    Homework Centre ends 2013 
                 Yr 2 Swim Scheme Starts  
                  Final day for School Banking 
      & Reward Tokens  for 2013 
Mon  16    Yr 6 Dinner & Social 
Tue   17    Presentation Day 
Wed  18    Last day for all students 

School Fete 
Gilgandra Public School held their first fete in a number of 
years on Friday 15th November. The twilight fete was a great 
success thanks to a small but dedicated band of P&C ladies 
who have worked tirelessly for the past six months organising 
the event. The P&C Committee ladies were Chantel Chandler, 
Kylie Briggs, Amanda Chalker, Anneke Aro, Amanda Bunter, 
Libby Carr and Tammy Smith. On behalf of the Gilgandra  
Public School staff and students I would personally like to 
thank the P&C Committee, all the community members who 
assisted with the setting up and dismantling of displays and 
stalls, the Gilgandra businesses who donated to our mega  
raffle, the performers who entertained the crowd and the  
Gilgandra Community for supporting our school. We greatly 
appreciate each and every one for their efforts. 

Congratulations 
On Friday 15th November Gilgandra Public School SRC  
presented a cheque to the value of $600 to Mr Doug Diggs for 
the life size bronze sculpture of the “Cooee Call to Arms” by 
Gilgandra artist Brett Garling which will be erected to  
commemorate the 100 year anniversary of the Cooee March.  
The SRC supported by Mrs Caton over the past few weeks 
raised the money by holding soda stream days, out of uniform 
days as well as a Wacky hair Melbourne Cup event.  A big 
thank you to Mrs Caton and the SRC for their fund-raising  
efforts.  
 
Library Borrowing - Finshed for the Year 
As we come closer to the end of the school year we need to 
stop borrowing. We ask all students to return their books.  It 
is also very important for our Year 6 students and those  
children who may be leaving so that other students still at this 
school have access to our great library books in the future. 
  
If there has been an accident to the books and you can't return 
them, the school requests that you pay $5 towards their  
replacement. Please pay this at the office and you will receive 
a receipt. 
 
Morocco 
On 13.11.2013 Emma Bunter and Tyler 
Edwards both received  awards from 
Macquarie CWA group, Emma received 
first prize for her book on Morocco while 
Tyler received Highly Commended with 
his poster on Morocco. Emma will now 
go onto the next level which is State. 
Congratulations to Emma and Tyler. 

 AWARD SYSTEM 
 
Class Awards:  
 
Kinder Owls: Jace Baker, Ella Ward, 
Indiana Knight;  
K/1 Turtles: Dominic Manusu,  
Sebastian Manusu, Glen Hammond;  
2/3 Heroes: Jardi Naden, Lucinda 
Dwight, Tony Sutherland;  
3/4/5 Smiggles: Braydon Holland, 
Ashdyn Smith, Faith Knight;  
3/4 Booris; Will Wieland, Coen Naden, 
Jessie Walsh;  
6 Masters: Ian Louie-Wood, Sophie 
Rogers, Taylor Grant;  
Monkeys: Preston Griffiths, Christopher 
Powell. 
 
Level 1 Certificates: Chelsea Smith, 
Jakiel Naden. 
 
Level 2 Certificates: Isaiah Aro, Isha 
Aro, Emilee Dezius. 

Level 3 Certificates: Ainsley Louie, Luci 
Dwight, Chloe Griffiths. 

Level 4 Certificates: Katie Smith-Louie, 
Brianna Madgwick, Abbey Millard, Alex 
Sandry, Tayla Powell. 

Level 5 Certificate: Isla Louie-Wood 

 



Primary Class Award Winners 

Maths at home 
Kids' early experiences with measurement are often 
based on watching their parents. Seeing mum or dad 
measure and pour ingredients for a recipe or weigh items 
at the fruit shop will often become part of their play. 
Maths at home:   
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/
mathematics/mathematics-tips/helpling-your-child-
measure-mass-and-volume 
 
 

                    

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Level 4 Lion Certificate Achievers 
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